July 30, 2018

The Department of Communications and the Arts
The Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade
Australia

I am writing this to support the continued availability of the shortwave service that was
discontinued. I live in Singapore and I do tune into services on shortwave from ABC to keep up
with what is going on. It was a disappointing to see the service be terminated last year and I hope
you will be able to reinstate it as soon as possible.

Harish Pillay






